
 

 

April 12, 2010 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio (PUCO)  
Department of Energy and Environment 
Division of Siting and Environmental Analysis 
180 E. Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 

 

RE: Case No. 10-0445-EL-REN - BHE Environmental, Inc - Staff Interrogatories – Initial 
Set 

Below are BHE Environmental, Inc.’s responses to the aforementioned PUCO Staff 
Interrogatories. 

Question 1:  For Section G.4 of the Application; please confirm that the expected capacity 
factor should be 12.15%. 

Answer 1: Yes, that is correct. 

 

Question 2: For Table I.1 of the application; please confirm that the nameplate capacity of 
each unit in megawatts (MW) should be 0.05166. 

Answer 2: Yes, that is correct. 

 

Question 3: For Table I.1 of the application; please confirm that the expected annual 
capacity factor % should be 12.15%. 

Answer 3: Yes, that is correct. 
 

Regards, 

 

 

J. Matt Bruck 
Engineer & Project Manager 

c. John Bruck, P.E., President 
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